MOTION: 
The Govt Affairs committee asks Councilperson Traci Parks to explore implementing policies through laws or city taxes that limit ownership from foreign investors to buy homes and condominiums they do not intend to occupy or lease out. 
Recommendation:
The Government Affairs Committee recommends that the NC Board submit a motion to the LA City Council and County Board to explore and implement policies limiting the sale of homes and condominiums to foreign investors who do not intend to occupy or rent them.
Background:
Los Angeles is experiencing a housing crisis, exacerbated by recent wildfires and the growing number of vacant properties owned by foreign investors. Many of these properties are purchased as investments, not for occupancy or rental, further tightening the housing supply. This practice complicates meeting state housing mandates, as thousands of vacant properties owned by foreign investors prevent effective use of available housing stock.
1. Reduction of Available Housing Stock:
Foreign investors who leave properties vacant effectively remove them from the market, making it harder for local residents, especially first-time homebuyers, to find affordable housing.
2. Rising Housing Costs:
The limited housing supply pushes prices higher, pricing out low- and middle-income residents. Wealthy foreign investors bidding on properties exacerbate this, making it even harder for local buyers to afford homes.
3. Empty Properties in High-Demand Areas:
In high-demand areas, vacant properties owned by foreign investors contribute to the housing crisis by not being utilized for local residents, thus worsening the supply-demand imbalance.
4. Inefficient Use of Real Estate:
Foreign ownership often results in prime properties remaining underutilized. In a city with scarce housing, this inefficient use of land further exacerbates the housing shortage, as these properties are left vacant or used as financial assets rather than homes for Angelenos.
Discussion:
A February Wall Street Journal article revealed that over 150,000 investment properties in LA County are foreign-owned and vacant. Cities like Oakland, Vancouver, and parts of Australia have implemented similar policies, demonstrating the effectiveness and feasibility of such measures to reduce the negative impact of foreign investment on the local housing market.
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1. Oakland Housing Policies and Plans: https://www.oaklandca.gov/topics/housing-
policies—plans-and-data-2
2. Vancouver’s Foreign Buyer Tax: https://www.westdevelopments.ca/vancouvers-

foreign-buyer-tax/

3. Australia’s Ban on Foreign Purchases: https://www.ato.gov.au/about-ato/new—
legislation/in-detail/international/banning-foreign-purchases—-of-

established-dwellings




